
Georgia has the second largest amount of salt marshes in the United States, 
half a million acres! Did you know that what the shrimp eat while in the 
marsh will determine what a shrimp will end up tasting like? Georgia’s 
commercial and recreational food shrimp harvest season is usually from 

June to December. 




